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The Ethnic Student Support Program (ESSP) is the component of 
Multicultural Counseling Center that provides both academic and 
personal counseling to people of color on the CU campus. Recently 
student members of ESSP have taken on the making of an annual. 
This publication will celebrate diversity on the CU campus. The 
annual will be unique not only in its focus on diversity but it 
will also attempt to include many students, faculty and staff 
members within one publication. The annual will also focus on 
events that enhance a diverse community at the university. 

Our goals in creating this annual are to enhance recent university 
endeavors to create a more diverse community at CU. Another goal 
is to provide students of color with a publication that strongly 
reflects their experiences on the CU campus. We hope that 
providing students with this publication will contribute to 
building a sense of unity not only between students but also with 
staff and faculty members. Building this sense of unity may help 
in recruiting and retaining ,minority students, faculty and staff 
members. 

We are asking for your support in making this annual a reality. 
Currently, our biggest obstacle in creating this publication is 
need of financial backing. The total cost of producing the annual 
is over $5,000.00. (See below for estimated budget). We plan to 
initially print 300 copies of the annual and sell them at a price 
of $5.00-$7.00 each. Since this is our first year of publication, 
all costs are being covered by donations. We do, however, - hope to 
be self-supporting within the next 2 years. 

BILL SUMMARY 
This bill allocates $1,500.00 + GAR to help publish an annual of 
diversity. 
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Publication Costs 
Film and Developing 
Mailings 
Resource Materials 
Additional Cameras/Insurance 

BUDGET 

Total 
ucsu 

Fundraisinng and additional revenue 

$4,200.00 
600.00 
150.00 
150.00 
200.00 

$5,400.00 
1,500.00 

$3,900.00 

1/24/91 - Passes - Legislative council - 1st Reading - 11-s-1 
1/31/91 - Passes - Legislative council - 2nd Reading - 11-4-0 
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